Abstract

Recently Tevatron particle collider has measured the mass of the W-boson with a
higher precision. The new data imply that there is a greater chance for detecting
the Higgs boson at Tevatron. In this seminar, we discussion how the two concepts

(the ability to find the Higgs boson and the mass of the W boson) are related.



